News story: Correspondence from the
Insolvency Service

For information about the insolvency process contact the Insolvency Enquiry
Line during office hours (9am to 5pm Monday to Friday). We can give you
general information about: insolvency, what official receivers do and where
you can go to get the information or advice you need.

We can’t give you: legal or financial advice, information on specific
insolvency cases, information or advice on matters directly relating to other
government departments.
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